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I am writing in support of HB 3075 and the implementation of Ballot Measure 114.  

Voters passed Measure 114 because they support common-sense gun safety 

policies and want added protections against gun violence in Oregon.  The legislature 

needs to ensure smooth implementation of this law so that the system can get up and 

running as soon as possible.  This bill will address technical fixes to allow law 

enforcement to efficiently process permits.  Voters were clear in their support for the 

measure, and it is time to move forward with its implementation. 


